
 

Committee of a Whole 
October 6th, 2022 

 

Meeting called 6:30pm 

Attending: Damon Cove, Bill Andrews, Lani Forbes, Shawn Hill 

Absent: Joyce Callihan, Shawna Hill, Madison Cove 

Staff: Duane Weeks, Bob Richardson, Russ Yarger 

Public: 

Admin Discussed:  

 DPW Bob’s evaluation is not complete. 

 DPW Bob’s math test is completed. More classes next week 

 Quote from Alto Fencing to repair baseball ball field fence, insurance will cover. Company is booked but 

have opening in March will try to fit us in.  

 

Water Discussed:  

 Press release on project 

 Results are back from the lead and copper test. 

 2 people attended the informational meeting.  

 Water service needs to be replaced 

 

 

Building, Streets and Grounds Discussed: 

 Storm drain in front of General Store 

 Consumers had to redo wire. LED lights are installed on Main Street. 

 Boiler inspector needs a 3 year verification. Welton’s is coming up 

 Jonny Hawkins is allowing us to dump leaves. 

 Road will be striped after water main line project is completed. 

 Thank you note was sent to Ricky Browley. 

  

Public Input:   

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 
 


